
The Nantucket Collection
by Lloyd Flanders®

Dimensions -  Care & Maintenance



Dining Chair
33” H x 31.5” W x 27.5”D

Arm Height: 25.5” H

Lounge Chair
34” H x 36.5” W x 35.5”D

Arm Height: 25” H

Chair & Half
34” H x 46” W x 35”D

Arm Height: 25” H

Rocker
31.5” H x 37” W x 39”D

Arm Height: 25” H

Ottoman
18.5” H x 35.5” W x 22.5”D

Large Ottoman
18.5” H x 44.5” W x 22.5”D

Porch Rocker
39.5” H x 26” W x 31”D

Arm Height: 25”H

Swivel Glider
35” H x 37” W x 35”D

Arm Height: 25”H

Glider Love Seat
34” H x 61” W x 35.5”D

Arm Height: 25.5”H

Love Seat
34” H x 61” W x 35.5”D

Arm Height: 25.5”H

Sofa
34” H x 85” W x 35.5”D

Arm Height: 25” H

The Nantucket Collection - Lloyd Flanders®



001 White
Tier 1

040 Ivory
Tier 1

071 Antique White
Tier 1

002 Linen
Tier 1

079 Pewter
Tier 1

012 Ash
Tier 2

043 Antique Khaki
Tier 1

080 Hickory
Tier 1

019 Chicory
Tier 1

008 Bark
Tier 1

070 Chocolate
Tier 2

075 Mink
Tier 1

022 Charcoal
Tier 1

023 Andiron
Tier 2

013 Ebony
Tier 1

018 Sage
Tier 2

041 Clover
Tier 2

025 Woodland
Tier 2

Sea Glass
Tier 2

040 Denim Blue
Tier 2

Available in 20 Custom Finishes



 
 

Caring For Lloyd Loom® Casual Furniture 
 
Lloyd Flanders® All Weather Wicker will remain beautiful with minimal care and 
maintenance.     
 
Regularly, vacuum the wicker and cushions with a soft brush or upholstery tool to 
remove organic material and surface soil.  If they do become soiled, both the frame 
and the wicker can be washed with a mild detergent and water.  Please use a wet 
sponge or soft brush to clean the soil from the surface.  Rinse with clear water and 
dry thoroughly before use. 
 
As with any fine outdoor furniture, timely care of the paint finish is necessary to 
protect the furniture from the elements and preserve its strength an beauty.  If the 
wicker finish becomes worn, carefully clean and dry the affected area.  Repaint with 
Lloyd Flanders® touch-up paint.  Allow to dry thoroughly before use. 
 
If the finish on the frame becomes scratched or chipped, first, lightly sand the 
problem area with fine grit sandpaper.  Clean and dry the area, then use Lloyd 
Flanders touch-up paint.    
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      Wash with a mild detergent and clean water 

s      Rinse and allow to dry thoroughly before use.   

 
 
 

     
 

             
   Constructed from multiple layers of 100% polyester fiber, the cushions 
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Caring For Lloyd Flanders® Cloud Cushioning 
 

Cushions upholstered in Sunbrella® or other solution dyed acrylic fabrics may be 
cleaned with one cup of chlorine bleach diluted in one gallon of water with a small 
amount of mild detergent.  Test in a small inconspicuous area.  Saturate a cloth or 
soft brush with the solution.  Scrub the entire cushion and rinse well with clean 
water and let air dry. 
 
Printed acrylic fabric may be scrubbed with a solution of mild detergent and warm 
water.  Do not use bleach.  Rinse and air dry.  Do Not Put In Dryer Or Send Out To 
Dry Cleaners. 
 
If excessive waters accumulates in the cushion, stand upright with the open zipper 
or seam side down.  The cushion should dry quickly as this facilitates the draining of 
the water through the fibers. 


